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and helping with it’s work. 

Last year your donations 

amounted to £658. Can 

we beat this target this 

year? 

Special thanks to the Acle 

and Brundall Lions and all 

those unsung helpers who 

turn out to assist in making 

this event special. It’s what 

village life is all about.  

So now is the time to 

put a date in your    

diary. We look forward 

to welcoming you on 

the 20th December 

between 11am and 

3pm. Great fun for all 

members of the family. 

Please give generously 

to support the work of 

the Vidiyal Trust.  

Gift of Christmas 

Christmas Trees 

The Gift of Christmas 

comes to Brundall 

Home Hardware 

They say, do something 

more than once and it   

becomes a tradition. This 

Christmas will be the 9th 

year that we have held the 

event. Where has the time 

gone? 

As is our custom the event 

will be provided free of 

charge to all visitors, a visit 

to Father Christmas, the 

delightful reindeers, a free 

raffle and a good selection 

of daft games and activities. 

Add to this the support of 

the Rev Peter Leech and his 

team from St Laurence 

Church providing the     

refreshments and this day 

becomes something worth a 

visit.  

However, please do come 

armed with some cash in 

your pocket. Whilst the 

event is free we will       

encourage you to think 

about making a donation to 

support the work of the 

Vidiyal Trust. This Brundall 

based charity supports 

street children and elderly 

ladies in India. Every penny 

donated will go directly to 

support the work of this 

excellent cause.  

To make things even more 

special next year a group of 

Brundall youths will be    

visiting the charity in India 

survive from year to year 

providing you look after them. 

So this gives you the chance 

to enjoy your purchase long 

after Christmas is over. Just 

give plenty of water and do 

not place too close to a 

source of heat.  

Nordmann trees have minimal 

needle drop if any. So no 

mess!!!  

OK so you can drive around and 

see signs everywhere advertising 

Christmas trees. 

So why buy from us? We already 

have an order book of          

pre-orders from existing      

satisfied customers, particularly 

for our Nordmann cut trees. As 

for the potted trees these are of 

an outstanding quality and    

cannot generally be found    

elsewhere. Many potted trees 

Our Monthly Newsletter 

Thank you for taking the time to read this newsletter.  We hope you 

find the content interesting.  All back issues can be 

located at www.brundallpetandgardencentre.co.uk.  

 

Diary Date 
The Gift of Christmas 

event will be held at  

Brundall Home  

Hardware on   

    Saturday 20th        

December between 

11am and 3pm.  

Reindeer and Santa 

 

Giftware and Christmas 

Cards.  

Looking for a special 

Christmas gift. There’s no 

need to leave Brundall! The 

shop is packed with      

giftware, handbags, scented 

candles, jewellery and       

Christmas novelties. Add 

to this some really special 

offers on cookware, tools 

and batteries.  

Need wrapping paper! We 

carry roll wrap, sheet   

paper and a selection of gift 

bags. Plus all of the      

trimmings, bows, ribbons, 

holographic tape and gift 

tags. Sending seasons   

greet ings .  We have        

seasonal cards for all   

members of the family, 

boxed card sets and money 

wallets. All at the very 

competitive Brundall Home 

Hardware prices you have 

come to expect.  

As for lights and sparkly 

things. We have these 

aplenty.   

 



November  

Winner 
We are delighted to announce 

that Mary Hendrie is the win-

ner of our November goodie 

bag.  

Mary has won a selection of 

wild bird feeding products.  

If you would like to be in with a 

chance of winning a prize just 

follow us on facebook or   

subscribe to our email      

newsletter. 

 

 

 

 
 

Small Business Saturday 

Small businesses need lots of 

local support to ensure their 

survival . Smal l Business      

Saturday is a national campaign 

that recognises the importance 

t h a t  sm a l l  b u s i n e s s e s          

contribute to the local       

economy.  

We will be celebrating Small 

Business Saturday by providing 

the first 100 customers with 

one of our Brundall Home 

Hardware Pens.  

Running your own business is 

not an easy way to make a 

living and we very much value 

the support that our        

customers give us. So thank 

you.  

We look forward to serving 

you during the coming year.  

Andrew’s Top Tips for Christmas 

 Keep your real Christmas tree in tip top condition by keeping it away from a 
source of heat and watering it every day. Choose a variety such as our       

Nordmann trees to prevent needle drop.  

 Christmas wreaths. If you want a wreath 
that will last make sure that the base is 
full of foliage or has a moss backing. This 

will ensure that water is retained and that 
your wreath will keep its appearance 
throughout the Christmas season.   

Natural materials on a wreath looks 
better then plastic flowers found on 
cheaper wreaths. Lots of holly will turn 

brown quite quickly. We prefer a blue 

spruce backing. Looks posh too! 

 Paper Christmas table cloths are an elegant way to dress a table. They are also 
easy to scoop up all of the table rubbish, napkins, crackers etc at the end of your 

festive meal. Great wrapping paper for the very large parcel.  

 Prepare for the arrival of the in-laws. The Rug Doctor carpet cleaning system is 

always popular in the run up to Christmas. Book early! 

 Clean the family silver. See the blog on our web-site for a truly amazing way to 

do this without any effort at all.  

 We very often hear customers say that they have chased all round Norwich 
looking for a gift or card only to find it in their local store. So perhaps save your-
self time and money and take a good look round Brundall Home Hardware to 

see what we have on offer this Christmas. Budgens also have some great offers 

on wines and chocolates. So shop local in Brundall this Christmas!  

Contact us on 01603 714341 

E-mail: 

info@brundallpetandgardencentre.co.uk 

 

Find us on the web 

www.brundallpetandgardencentre.co.uk 

 

www.facebook.com/BrundallHomeHardware 

Twitter: #brundallhh 

  

Home delivery service available on purchases 

over £15.00. Deliveries to Brundall, Postwick, 

Blofield, Blofield Heath, Strumpshaw and  

Lingwood. Deliveries at a mutually convenient 

time. Deliveries will not take place in icy  

conditions.  

 

Lanterns 

A traditional Christmas   

benefits from subtle lighting. It 

just helps create the right 

atmosphere.  

Our range of battery operated 

candle lanterns are just     

perfect. Good quality at a 
reasonable price. Additional 

stock arriving early December.  

Also look out for our solar 

powered ornamental garden 

lights. We stock these in many 

different styles including, 

chickens, peacocks, pigs and 

elephants. They make an    
exce l lent  and unusua l    

Christmas gift.  

 

 

Christmas Opening 
Christmas Eve 8.30am to 2pm 

Christmas Day and Boxing Day—closed 

New Years’ Eve—8.30am to 4pm 

News Years’ Day—closed 

Open all other days but closing at 5pm. 

Normal hours from 2nd Jan.  


